
House Bill 2543. This Bill removes an important failsafe 
and protection of a fundamental right during the 
background check process that will create an indefinite 
delay during a firearm purchase. This would give the 
government unlimited discretion to prevent someone 
from exercising their Second Amendment rights. In 
addition, the bill does not address the real issue, staffing 
the state mandated background check system.  
 
This bill intentionally lacks a upper limit on when a 
background check must not be delayed by which by all 
practical proposes suspenses/cancels out a fundamental 
Constitutional Right which is the real purpose behind this 
bill 
 
VOTE NO....OPPOSE THIS BILL 
 


